Parnijit Singh

From: Adam Davis QC _

Sent: 08 October 2021 17:08

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application No: 2020/5574/P
Dear Sir/Madam,

It has been brought to our attention that the council are in favour of an application to put a 3rd floor in this property
at 10 Belsize Mews. We are concerned that the owner of this property seems intent to significantly modify the

property after failed building applications.

We reside in Daleham Mews and strongly believe that this application is not in keeping with the area and is
completely out of character with most of the Mews where dwellings are two levels.

Applications that are dressed up to be made on the basis of a need for office space following the covid pandemic

should be carefully scrutinised.

There is an overwhelming public interest in protecting the character of Belsize village.

Yours

Cheryl and Adam Davis
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